
MAMMOTH RADIO IN EASTERN CAROLINA

1560 ON YOUR DIAL PHONE (919) 293-7861

April 17, 1972

Mr. Kermit Geary
R. D. 2, Box 298
Walnutport, Pennsylvania 18088

Dear Mr. Geary:

All of us here at WTRQ wish to thank you for your reception
report. It was most helpful as we were interested in learning
about our signal quality and strength.

Very truly yours,

Clay Scott
Chief Engineer
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Quinn Broadcasting Co. P. 0. Box 565 Warsaw, North Carolina 28398


